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Rouw, John 
. . 

From: Pure Coffin Bay Oysters [info@coffinbayoysters.com.au] 

Sent: Thursday, 17 June 2010 5:44 PM 

To: Rouw, John 

Subject: RE: ACCC - South Australian Oyster Growers Association - revised supporting submission 
[SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 

Hi John, 

I apologise for the delay in responding to your email. I must admit that I thought that SAOGA and 
SAORC where going to have a meeting to discuss this with the growers. As this hasn't happened I just 
wanted to voice my concerns of the wording to increase the spat levy to $1.50 per 1000. 1 would not 
support this without serious justification from SAOGA and SAORC that it was required. If the wording 
allowed for an increase if agreed by the oyster farmers that it was needed and justified that would be 
different. 

I am sending a similar email to SAOGA as well so they understand my feelings. 

Thanks 

Linda I-Iank 
Pure Coffin Bay Oysters 

hmail: info@$caffinbayoysters.com.au 
Web: ~ry(~v.coffinbayoysters.com.au 

From: Rouw, John [mailto:John.Rouw@accc.gov.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 1 June 2010 5:59 PM 
To: Rouw, John 
Subject: ACCC - South Australian Oyster Growers Association - revised supporting submission 
[SEC= UNCLASSIFIED] 

Dear MadamISir 

South Australian Oyster Growers Association Inc - application for revocation and substitution of 
authorisations - revised supporting submission 

The South Australian Oyster Growers Association has lodged with the Australian Competition and 
Consumer Commission a revised submission supporting its application for re-authorisation of the oyster 
spat levy. 

The Association has revised paragraph 6.2 of its submission, which lists projects to which the levy has 
been applied. In particular it has replaced the information at paragraphs 6.2.1 and 6.2.3. 

Please find a copy of the revised submission attached. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 


